
UCLA Football 

“FROM PAC-12 TO BIG 10: A HISTORIC TRANSITION” 

 

As the iconic Rose Bowl Stadium, nestled in the heart of the Arroyo Seco, we stand witness to a 

remarkable chapter in the history of UCLA Bruins Football within the PAC-12 conference. For 

decades, the Bruins have been an integral part of the PAC-12’s extensive legacy, leaving a lasting 

mark on the records of college football history. 

 

Coach Kelly and the UCLA Football team have a profound understanding of the importance of 

upholding this cherished legacy while embracing the challenges and opportunities that come with 

our transition to the BIG 10. We honor the past and cherish the memories created within the 

PAC-12, while eagerly embracing the new. 

 

With our iconic backdrop, the Rose Bowl Stadium has been the silent spectator to it all – 

triumphs, defeats, and the unwavering support of our community. We are eternally grateful for 

the memories we’ve shared within the PAC-12. 

 

As we set our sights on the 2024 season, we bid a fond farewell to the conference that has been a 

cherished home for generations. Our final season in the PAC-12 stands as a testament to the 

enduring legacy we’ve cultivated here, filled with exhilarating victories, intensive rivalries, and 

lasting moments etched forever in our hearts. 

 

Stay tuned for an exciting season ahead as we proudly represent UCLA Bruins Football in the 

BIG 10. The Rose Bowl Stadium community’s unwavering support has always been our driving 

force, and together, we will continue to make history, transcending conferences and inspiring 

future generations of Bruin fans. 


